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Newsletter – June 2025 
We hope you all have had a great May half term break and made lots of 

memories with your children. We only have 7 weeks left of this academic year 

before our pre-school children move on to big school! We have already been in 

contact with the schools that the children are going to and have transition visits 

planned. This year is certainly flying by! We have lots of learning opportunities 

already planned for the weeks ahead and of course also have our party and 

sports day too.  

We would like to thank you for applying sun cream on your child prior to them 

coming in and ensuring they have sun hats. We will continue to top up the sun 

cream during the day when needed and ensure that the children have plenty of 

drinks throughout the day. They will have a cup of milk during the morning, and 

we will have a jug of water with cups readily available to them throughout the 

sessions.  A gentle reminder that open toe sandals can cause your child to trip 

and fall, please ensure that they have appropriate footwear for playing 

outdoors.  

 

 

End of Term  
We have booked the Graduation for the 17th July, this will also include our 

sports day and end of year party all children are welcome to join us! The theme 

for the party this year is ‘Garden Party’ so if your child would like to dress up 

then they are more than welcome too, the staff are already planning their 

outfits! Timings for the day are approximately 10:00 am Sports Day, followed 

by Graduation for the pre-school children at 11:00 am and this will be followed 

by the party, which will finish at 2pm.  We encourage parents and carers to stay 

and enjoy the sports day and graduation with us all, if your child does not usually 

do a Thursday session then they will need to be collected at the end of the 

party at 2pm.  
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Reminders 
• Pre-school’s last day of term is on Friday the 18th July. 

• Fun Club will open Monday 21st July which will be at an additional cost 

unless you have funded hours remaining. We will be receiving the funding 

statement from Worcestershire County Council to determine who has 

additional funding to use through the summer holidays over the next few 

weeks. Tina or I will be in touch to let you know what hours you may have. 

The booking form and activity timetable for Fun Club will be sent out to 

you all shortly.  

• Please label all your child’s belongings to minimise items getting mixed up 

or lost. 

• Thank you to the parents who are encouraging their children to leave 

them at the door and to take their own snacks and drinks in. Please 

continue to do this, as this well help with the transition into school.  

 

 

 

 

As always if you have any questions then please just shout! 

Have a lovely half term! 

Claire, Toyah and the Team.  


